UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN
ANN ARBOR. MICHIGAN. U. S. A.

MUSEUM OF ZOOLOGY June 13, 1945
Dr.H.B., Stenzel
University of Texas,
Bureau Economic Geology,
Box B, Univ.Station
Austin 12, Texas

Dear Dr. Stenzel:

Under separate cover I am returning the set of specimens
you sent in for determination. There are three lots of fresh-water specimens and
one of land material. Because of the interest in this series and for preserving
the records here I have taken the librety to take a semple from each lot sent.
I hope this will meet with your approval.

A series of Amnicola which is much like what we call integra was of con-
siderable interest, It extends the range considerably south and somewhat sur-
prises me., We have someone meking a serious study of the Amnicolids of the
south and when it is convenient I shall plen to discuss this set of spesimens
with him, When he finishes he intensive study he should be in a better position
tb appraise the extension as this material you have sent indicates.

I hope the box being forwarded reached you in good condition. With best
wishes, I remain,

Very truly yours,

’fgﬁ Snrstard D elatla

ven der Schelie





